
 

 
 
From: Huntzicker <fred.huntzicker@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 10:36 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Petition for Medical Marijuana Facility at 3720 Washtenaw 

 
I would like to voice my objection to the use of the gas station at 3720 
Washtenaw as a Marijuana dispensary.  I'm sure you will find many people 
with objections of a site that adjoins a residential area.  But I'd also 
like to state an objection based on the traffic and gas station 
usage.  This is an extremely busy gas station, and there are not that many 
other convenient stations for people on this corridor.  If this new use 
supplants the gas station, this will drive additional traffic and 
congestion to the remaining few stations, which will directly impact 
traffic flow on Washtenaw.  Even if the gas station remains - this 
facility really only has 3 parking spot, so the added traffic may 
effectively remove it as a viable gas station. 
 
Please take this into account in the decision making process. 
 
Fred Huntzicker 
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